
November 1st, 2021 

 

To Our Valued Customers; 

SAISON Information Systems Co. 

Customer Service Center 

Announcement Regarding the Change of the Overseas Phone Service Center for 

HULFT Technical Support Service 

 

 

Thank you very much for using our technical support service. 
Due to the system upgrade, the phone number of the HULFT Technical Support Service 

for the overseas phone service center will be changed. 
We look forward to your continued support of HULFT Technical Support Service. 

 

 

 

１. Overview  

The phone number of the HULFT Technical Support Service for the overseas phone 

service center will be changed. 

If you are using the overseas phone service, please use the correct phone number 

for your inquiry from the following date. 

 

For the details of the telephone number of the overseas contact after the following 

date, please refer to the license information of the product for which you have a 

maintenance contract with myHULFT. 

 

【myHULFT】 

https://my.hulft.com/mypage 

 

 
２. Date and Time 

・December 1st, 2021 9:30 AM（JST） 
 

 

 



【Revision History】 

November 1st, 

2021 
First edition created 

 

End 


